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Please note that I did not include any of the requested information in the analysis.
Background information of the type you requested is usually not appropriate for an
LRB analysis, which generally discusses current law and the change to current law
proposed by the bill.  (The primary exception to this practice is an analysis for a uniform
law requested by the national conference of commissioners on uniform state laws.)
Background information is useful to the legislative process but is more appropriately
supplied by the advocates or opponents of a particular proposal.

With regard to the potential Equal Protection violation, I understand your position but
do not think it negates the issue.

If you have any questions or desire any further changes, please feel free to call.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us


